
Staff Changes 

 

We would like you to join us in congratulating Julie and 

Michelle on receiving promotions at another nursery.  

Unfortunately this means that they will be leaving Hythe 

Bay Children’s Centre Nursery, with their last day being Fri-

day 20th October. We will be sad to see them leave, but 

wish them all the best in their new roles. 

 

Shane will be moving from little nursery to preschool on 

30th October and will be taking Julie’s Orange Lions key 

group. We are advertising for a new Key Person to take on 

the little nursery Pink Flamingos key group in Shane’s 

place. Daisy and Mel will be taking Michelle’s Brown Bears 

key group in toddlers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact Vicki if you have any queries. 


